Dear [MLA's Name],
I am writing to advocate for increased access for supplemental screening for women with dense breasts in British Columbia. Despite the province's progressive move in 2018 to notify women and their healthcare providers about the breast density category, the commitment to provide essential supplemental screening remains unfulfilled. There are few clinics providing supplemental screening. This shortage restricts access. The current situation is unacceptable and places women at unjustifiable risk.
Dense breast tissue increases the risk of breast cancer being missed by mammograms and also increases the risk of developing breast cancer. For women with dense breasts (classified as BIRADS C or D), additional imaging is not optional—it is critical for early detection and survival.
We ask the government to expand access by increasing the number of hospitals and clinics offering supplemental screening.
Thank you for your attention to this critical issue. Together, we can save lives and reduce suffering by ensuring that all women have the ability to have breast cancer detected early.
Sincerely,
[Your Name and address in the constituency]




